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Issue 6 # 34 

 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

12th September 2022 

The Shed is open Tuesday - Saturday 10.00am – 3.00pm 

 

9th September 2022 

Palace statement, 6.30pm 

“The Queen died peacefully at Balmoral this 
afternoon. 

The King and the Queen Consort will remain at 
Balmoral this evening and will return to London 
tomorrow.” 

 

 

 

King Charles III making his first speech 

since being formally proclaimed as King at 

St James Palace on the night of September 

9. 
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Members Birthdays in September 

           
       
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Cleaning Roster    

Today Doug Rowley Len Follett Tony Brosinsky 

Next Week Doug Rowley Lauren Gorden Vin Wragg 

 

 

 

 

1st September Ian Cole

11th September Ronald Sterling

15th September Neil Bennet

17th September Tim Kuok

17th September Bruce Shaw

19th September Wayne Uhe

30th September John Wright
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Last Week’s Meeting 
 

• Apologies: Hans van Dyk, Geoff Brown, Neil Evans, Len Follett, Bruce 

Latham, John Grennan and Harry Hornstra. 

 

• City of Casey Stop Sign maintenance costs email required to Council. 

 

• Food handling course and cooking demonstration tomorrow. 

 

• Public Speaking next Wednesday. 

 

• Last Friday Doug, Graeme and Paul attended Julian Hills morning tea; Doug 

was asked to speak. 

 

• Doveton Show 18th September. 

 

• Graeme Seymour has a WWC. 

 

• VMSA State-wide forum and AGM on 10th October 

 

• Federation University students will attend on Thursday 

 

• Cooking on 8th September 

 

• Afghan group are not to use the shed. 

 

• Tennis Club soaker roller for repair. 

 

• 7-day invoices for Afghan and Fight club groups 

 

• Bunnings BBQ on 2nd October 

 

• Webpage hosting on Crazy Domains approx. $180 per year, Motion moved 

Doug Seconded Paul carried to instruct treasurer to proceed 
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• Graeme Seymour – table at EH Shopping Centre this week roster required. 

 

• Cupboard required for photographic equipment. 

 

• Peter the toymaker to be confirmed for next week. 

 

• Speakers on “citizenship/arrival in Australia” were Paul, JohnT Howard and 

TonyB. 

 

DOVETON SHOW – Sunday 18th September 2022 

Just a few of things, these may impact our ability to volunteer on the day: 
 

1. On arrival at Myuna Farm parking will be on the opposite side of Kidds Road – explain to the 
Ranger Scouts that you are volunteer, you should not have to pay unless you want to, be there 
no later than 9:20am as we have to register and then go to the gates. 

2. There is no vehicular access to Myuna Farm on the day after “bump in” finishes at 8am, except 
for emergency vehicles. The internal car parks and driveway will be full of stalls, rides and 
entertainment. This means that you must be able to walk from the gate to the farm to register 
and then back again if you are on the gate. The table will be inside the pavilion which is a 
further 100 metres from the registration desk – this may prove impossible for John G – we’ll talk 
about this on Tuesday. We will also need to carry any goods we wish to sell and any info 
brochures, photos, etc from the car park – we may need to take a trolley, unless we bump in 
before 8am. 

3. Lunches, drinks, etc will be available for volunteers from the signal box, about 50 metres 
beyond the registration. 

4. Working With Children – a current WWC must be available when checking in – registration will 
be done on a web app or the desk staff will assist you. No WWC – no volunteer – Michelle 
(chairperson) was very insistent in this. 

5. If you do not have WWC – you can apply online here – mobile phone required for photos. 
Graeme Seymour did it a couple of weeks ago and got his approval email the same day. 

6. We will be provided with a lanyard and vest identifying us as a Volunteer. 
7. It will not be a constant task, we should be able to have a wander, visit the animals, go on a ride 

(pay of course), just stretch your legs every now and then – maybe a sit down –bring your 
favourite folding chair with you – we will bring a few from the shed on the day.  

8. Don’t forget a hat, sunglasses and sunscreen  – the sun might shine if we are lucky. 
9. Our job is to greet the public, welcome them to the show, count them and direct them to the 

“gold coin donation” bin – no tickets no enforcement required. There are ATMs on site near the 
Farm entrance building. 

10. In case of difficulty there will be a few Police onsite and their site is near the main gate. 
11. The Shed will get $1000 for doing this. 

 
We’ll go through all this on Tuesday. 
 
Thanks -John 
 

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants
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COOKING Classes 

Paul led the way though the on-line food handling course, which was attended by 
Doug, Laurie, Graeme, and JohnT. The group achieved a 97% score on the 
assessment with 1 question incorrect (debatable). 

This was followed by a demonstration of one 
way to make sausage rolls (which we had for 
lunch). 

The operation of the oven and a 
temperature check is required. 

Next session will be John Thornton’s scones 
please watch for the announcement 
 

 

Public Speaking Group 

The third meeting of the group had the 
same disappointing attendance with 3 
members present.  

We need more members and an 
audience if we are to survive. Now 
planned for Wednesday 14th September. 

 

 
The music group needs a keyboard player – do you play see President Doug! 
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Dandenong Chess Club 
 
The Dandenong Chess Club now meets at the 
Shed most Wednesday evenings. Any EHMS 
members, beginners or budding grand masters 
are invited to go along. Call Paul Huver on  
 0406 786 242 for information. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Think Tank  

A few ideas: 

• Attractions on a different day 

• Food demos John T and Kam Pow RC 

• Karaoke 

• Darts 

• Vehicle servicing 

• Trivia  

• Comedy Club 

• Movie Shorts 

• You tube channel 

 
 
If you have an idea do something about it!!! 
 
 

 
 
Any recognise this member? 
Clue: 
His birthday is on 20th October. 
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Don’t forget these important organisations that are there to 
help in these difficult times. 
 
REMEMBER TO CALL A MATE. 
Call the EHMS Almoner 
 
Beyond Blue 1300 224 636 
 
Lifeline 131 114 
 
Mens Line 1300 789 978 
 
Suicide Call Back Service Veterans Line 1300 659 467 
 
Veterans Line 1800 011 046 
 
Black Dog Institute (02) 9382 4530 
 
Head to Health https://www.headtohealth.gov.au 
 

Grief Line 1300 845 745 8.00am – 8.00pm Monday – Friday 
 
 

 
Bunnings had free face painting last Saturday. 
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President – Doug Rowley   endeavourhills.menshed@gmail.com   

Secretary - Paul Morris                  paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

Treasurer – John Thornton                         jthornto@bigpond.net.au 

 Vice President – Howard de Zylva               hdezylva@hotmail.com  

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management  

            

           

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Neil Evans   Howard de Zylva        Hans van Dyk        
    Graeme Seymour  Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
         John Thornton          Peter Wallace
        Bob Daly           Lauren Gordyn
              
 
 
 
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.    
           
John Grennan       Laurie Canfield   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans              Len Follett   Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Neil Evans 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg   Laurie Canfield 
Max Brockbank  Graeme Seymour 
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